Community
Reboot

The Clark/Cumberiand County
Recovery Oriented System of Care
(ROSC) invites you to join us for the
Cumberiand County Community
Reboot.

This event will feature a panel of
individuals in recovery, sharing their
personal experiences and insights on
their recovery journey within
Cumberland County.

Following the panel, we will facilitate
discussions aimed at fostering a
healthier, more supportive community.
Your voice is essential in shaping
meaningful change, and we encourage
your participation in this important
conversation. We hope to see you
there!




